
 

For Local 8 Members at Thurston County Juvenile 
December 1, 2022 

   

Contract Bargaining Link/Email Verification 
 
Please check your personal email for a link to take the bargaining survey for our 
upcoming negotiations with Thurston County.   
 
If you don’t see an email from OPEIU 8, please check your spam or junk mail.  If you 
still don’t see an email from OPEIU 8 then we may not have your personal email 
address on file.  Please send you personal email address to: Leslie@opeiu8.org and 
your personal email address will be added to your membership records, and we will 
send you an email with the survey link. 
 
Thanks so much! 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Union Representative, 
Leslie Liddle at leslie@opeiu8.org. 
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